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 Parish Office: 250-398-6806 

Tuesday-Friday 

 9AM-3PM 
 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR THIS WEEK: 

Monday –8:00AM  

Tuesday–8:00AM 

Wednesday – 8AM & 6:30PM 

             (Adoration 5:30-6:30PM Wednesday) 

Thursday – 8:00AM 

Friday – 8:00AM & 7:00PM 

Stations of the Cross 6:30PM 

Saturday - 8:00AM 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday – 5:00PM 

Sunday – 9:30AM & 7:00PM 
Confessions: available before each Mass or by appointment 

All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Parish Bulletin 

March 19, 2023 

4th Sunday in Lent 

 

 

Please pray for the following people: 
 For Healing and Strength:  Katrina Orr - Vivian Marcotte - Evelyna Bowe – Lil Kirkland 

 

For Repose of the Soul: †Edwin Testawich 
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40 Days For Life  
February 22nd to April 2nd 2023 
Daily: 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

40  Days For Life began on Ash Wednesday and will continue until Palm Sunday.  Thank you to all our 

volunteers who have signed up and are standing in prayer for their designated hour.  If you didn’t sign up and 

would like to drop in sometime at 3PM, please do so.  We would love to have you join us! 

          Ladies, are you yearning for a meaningful Lent? What about a 6-session Bible Study?  

                         Come and explore “Reclaiming Friendship” from Walking with Purpose. 

                         Sessions will be held in the Parish basement on Thursdays during Lent at 7pm.  Workbooks are $20 

                         Please contact Christine Mason excitedtobecatholic@yahoo.ca text or phone 250.267.3303 

 

 
 

Knights of Columbus 
dues can be paid 
and Membership 
Cards can be picked 
up after each Mass 
this weekend.  Please 
look for Dick Schut 
and call 250-398-
7789 if you have 
questions. 
 

         
Pray for those 
entering the 

Catholic Church 
at Easter:  

 Jenn & Warran 

 

World Wide Marriage Encounter 

is hosting a weekend retreat April 14-16, 2023 in Kamloops! 

Come join us to live your best life in love, 

renew your marriage and rekindle romance. 

For more information and to register visit: 
Behold Vancouver RCAV website: https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-worldwide-marriage-

encounter-8#overview 

Registration closes March 28 , 2023. Check out the WWME video on YouTube: 

https://youtu.be/VvQUEZ35Ufg 

 

 

 

First Holy Communion is planned for: 
May 7, at the 9:30AM Mass 

Please pray for all children who are preparing for this sacrament 
 

http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/
mailto:excitedtobecatholic@yahoo.ca
https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-worldwide-marriage-encounter-8#overview
https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-worldwide-marriage-encounter-8#overview
https://youtu.be/VvQUEZ35Ufg
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Bishop Thomas J. Lobsinger, OMI-Memorial Bursary Program 
The annual BC and Yukon Bursary program is underway and now receiving applications!  We will offer 14 bursaries of $1000. each to Catholic 
students across BC.  These bursaries are made available on a one-time only basis to young  practicing Catholic students who are in post-secondary 
education at a recognized institute of higher learning within BC. Applications are accepted until June 30, 2023 with the bursaries being awarded 
in the fall.  Deadline for requests for application is June 1, 2023.  The Terms of Reference may be found on our website (kofcbc.org). 

Requests for application should be addressed to: 
Knights of Columbus BC & Yukon 

2809 Mara Drive, Coquitlam BC V3C5T9 
Attn. Herb Yang, Bursaries Chairman 

Or email: herbykofc@gmail.com 

Faith In Action - Campaign 32 – Be A Sign of Hope 
Parish Assessment:   $31,104.00 

Total Pledged:  $36,631.00 
Over Diocesan Goal:  $5,527.00 
 
 

 FIA pledges can also be made by ETransfer fia@rcdk.org. 
(please note your name and Parish name on transfer). 
Money pledged now will come back to our Parish for our 
renovation projects! 

 

 

Parish Spring Clean  
Inside & Outside 

Saturday, April 1, 8:30AM-1:30PM 
(short break at 11:30 for lunch provided by Saint Vincent de Paul)  

We will be raking all the sand off the lawns, 
 cleaning up the shrubbery around the parking lot etc. 

 – please bring your work gloves, 
 grass and garden rakes if you can.  (hopefully we don’t need snow shovels) 

 

We will be washing down the pews, communion rail etc. inside 
 – please bring rubber gloves, a bucket and cloth. 

 

Let’s get everything clean and spruced up for Easter  
as well as visit and reconnect with each other! 
Many hands make work light so please come, 

 even for an hour and let’s get er’ done! 
 

We’d like to let the SSVP know approx. how many people will be there for lunch  
so please sign up through Flocknote: sacredheartwl.flocknote.com and click on Sign-ups 

 or call the Parish office 250-398-6806  
 
 KAMLOOPS DIOCESAN CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE BURSARY 

-due March  31, 2023 
A bursary in the amount of $500.00 will be awarded annually to a student within the Kamloops Diocese 
who is proceeding to a form of advanced training: University, Regional College, Technical School, 
University Transfer program or Vocational program. Criteria for Selection: First preference to be given to 
active member of the Catholic Women’s League for at least 2 years; and based on member’s involvement 
in the parish, church and community.How to Apply: Complete a Catholic Women’s League Bursary 
Application Form, available at secondary school counselling offices (Bursary and Scholarship 
handbook)  or contact Pat Tresierraat patt_64@hotmail.com.Formmustbe signed by the applicant’s 
Catholic Women’s League Parish President.  Application must include a letter of reference from the parish 
priest. All applications must be received by the Kamloops Diocesan Catholic Women’s League 
Educationand Health Chairperson by March 31; the recipient will receive the bursary upon proof of 
registration. For more information, contact Pat Tresierraat 250-255-3866-patt_64@hotmail.com: 

mailto:herbykofc@gmail.com
mailto:fia@rcdk.org
mailto:250-255-3866-patt_64@hotmail.com

